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From: Jake Russell
To: Pfeaster,Rochelle; 
cc: Hennon, Iris M.; 
Subject: Response to questions about Russell Run Project
Date: Monday, July 11, 2011 9:21:22 AM


I received a email addressing comments about Russell's Run (dog kennel).  I 
have addressed the following comments below.   
 
1. Deferral on the curb, gutter and sidewalk for the property was applied for 
and granted when I first purchased the property and subdivided it into a one 
lot subdivision. 
 
2. It is my understanding that before the ditch can be filled in I have to do the 
following.  The ditch in front of the property requires a 15" RCP pipe before 
ditch is to be filled in and curb, gutter and sidewalk or grade to be brought 
up to a foot below the edge of asphalt until curb, gutter and sidewalk are 
required to be put in.   
 
3. The alternative ditch relocated to run along West property line, I will not 
be asking for.  
 
4. When asphalt is to be placed on property, requirements and tests set forth 
by Weber County will be adhered to.     
 
Thank You, 
Brad Russell 
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